
   
 

WARNING LETTER 

Date:   July 6, 2020 

TO:  mohammad@sinotradition.com – sinotradition.com 
marry@sinotradition.com 
neil@sinotradition.com  

RE: Unapproved and Misbranded Products Related to Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) 

 
This is to advise you that the United States Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the Federal Trade 
Commission (FTC) reviewed your website at the Internet address www.sinotradition.com on June 12, 
2020, and July 1, 2020, respectively. The FDA has observed that your website offers traditional Chinese 
medicine (TCM) products for sale in the United States and that these products are intended to mitigate, 
prevent, treat, diagnose, or cure COVID-191 in people.  Based on our review, these products are 
unapproved new drugs sold in violation of section 505(a) of the Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act 
(FD&C Act), 21 U.S.C. § 355(a). Furthermore, these products are misbranded drugs under section 502 
of the FD&C Act, 21 U.S.C. § 352. The introduction or delivery for introduction of these products into 
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�x “How Wuhan People Defeat COVID? No vaccine, no special medicine from USA or Eurpope [sic], 

Wuhan people put COVID under control within 3 months, what role Chinese herbs played in 
Wuhan?” [from your webpage www.sinotradition.com] 
 

�x “No.1 Hubei Presciption [sic] Suitable for healthy people to prevent COVID, it restores body 
function and consolidated the constitution, enhance immunity and prevent viral pneumonia.” [from 
your webpage www.sinotradition.com



  Page 3 of 3 pages 

 

effective for a COVID-19-related use for which they have not been approved by FDA and that you do not 
make claims that misbrand the products in violation of the FD&C Act.  Within 48 hours, please send an 
email to COVID-19-Task-Force- CDER@fda.hhs.gov  describing the specific steps you have taken to 
correct these violations.  Include an explanation of each step being taken to prevent the recurrence of 
violations, as well as copies of related documentation.  Failure to immediately correct the violations cited 
in this letter may result in legal action, including, without limitation, seizure and injunction. 
 
FDA is advising consumers not to purchase or use certain products that have not been approved, 
cleared, or authorized by FDA and that are being misleadingly represented as safe and/or effective for 
the treatment or prevention of COVID-19. Your firm will be added to a published list on FDA’s website of 
firms and websites that have received warning letters from FDA concerning the sale or distribution of 
COVID-19 related products in violation of the FD&C Act. This list can be found at 
http://www.fda.gov/consumers/health-fraud-scams/fraudulent-coronavirus-disease-
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